
24/07/2020 

MR Ken Tweedale 
52 Pitt RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
Ken99t@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

our family completely disapproves of this telecommunications pole. Firstly the idea of having 
such a high transmission pole right next to playing fields where our kids train and play seems 
ridiculous. Secondly, we are exposed to enough transmission in our community already and 
this will only get worse with 5G. If it's a big issue with some people based on their house 
location, they can simply change provider. 
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Subject: Online Submission


